
City Council meeting canceled
due to inclement weather
The Feb. 6, 2024 City Council meeting has been canceled due to
the continuing severe weather conditions in the region that
have a formal Emergency Declaration by the governor for nine
counties  including  Orange  County.  Further,  the  National
Weather  Service  extended  its  Flash  Flood  Advisory  through
Wednesday and issued warnings for the public to avoid all
travel unless absolutely essential.
 
All items on the agenda will be moved to the next regularly
scheduled City Council meeting on February 20, 2024.
 
City  employees  are  attending  to  emergency  operations  and
response as needed and our public safety and Public Works
teams are monitoring the situation and working to respond to
road incidents, clear downed trees and debris and to assist
those in need. #CostaMesaNews
 
For emergencies, please call 911. Here are important safety
tips and resources:
✔ Don’t drive or travel during heavy rain or flooding, if
possible.
✔ Stay away from streams, rivers and flood channels and do not
walk, bike or drive through high water.
✔ If you must drive, please drive safely and slowly, don’t
tailgate, and don’t drive into high water.
✔ Be prepared for possible power outages.
✔  Stay  informed  by  following  the  City’s  social  media  and
signing  up  for  emergency  alerts  including  warnings  and
evacuation notices at CalAlerts.org.
✔ Sandbags are available for residents and businesses at the
Costa Mesa City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa.
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